

Eclipse IDE WG Minutes - May 14th , 2024

Agenda Topics	Moderator	Minutes
Approve Minutes of Apr 30, 2024 Meeting @Mark to send out when approved.	Mark	5
Thomas regular steering committee update	Thomas	10
Update on IDE WG Development Efforts Initiative GitLab Board and (Weekly Minutes) • GitLab issue Progress on hiring the contributor on-boarding mentor. :	Thomas	10
Initiation of an IDE WG community call - June 4th (3:30 CEST). Agenda proposal and discussion	Thomas	10
SAP Community Day <ul style="list-style-type: none"> Wed - 10.07. & Thurs - 11.07 Organization - structure of the meetings (50 people max) 1st day - Community day - content/agenda proposal? Review 1st day agenda with the community? 2nd day - Steering committee meeting / developer meetup Mark: How open is the steering committee meeting in July?	Sebastian/Yannic	5
IDE WG - OCX Topics and aligning with the call for paper topics. IDE WG presentations? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> IDE WG update - community day - merge like last time? <ul style="list-style-type: none"> IDE look and feel and WG output SAP - IDE overview & trends Initiative 31 	Mark	10
SWT project "Initiative 31" status and progress? Kick-off date (<u>17th</u> of May)	Mark	5
AOB	All	5

Minute Taking Roster

If you cannot attend the meeting, please arrange for your alternate to take over.

Jonah

- Imran
- Manuel / Frederic
- Jörg / Hartwig
- Titouan (30th April)
- Manoj / Andrew 😊 (14th May)
- John
- Sebastian / Yannic
- Max / Johannes
- Martin

Attendees

Steering Committee Members:

Number of Seats 11 / Quorum is 50% of Committee / Passing a resolution is > 50% of quorum present

- **Manoj Palat** / Andrew Tram (IBM)
- **Sebastian Ratz / Yannic Soethoff (SAP)**
- Manuel Bork / Frederic Ebelshäuser (Yatta)
- **Jonah Graham (Planning Council Chair)** (late arrival)
- **Mark Goodchild** / William Riley (Renesas)
- Abdul Rahiman Imran / Harald Mackamul (Bosch)
- Johannes Matheis / **Max Kramer (Vector)**
- Titouan Vervack / Mark Christiaens (Sigasi)
- **Jörg Kubitz** / Hartwig Brandl (SSI Schaefer)
- **Martin Lippert** (VMware - Supporter Representative - Elected)
- John Dallaway (Committer Representative - Elected)

Supporter Members:

- Remi Schnekenburger (EclipseSource)

Other Attendees:

- Thomas Froment (Eclipse Foundation)
- Paul Buck (Eclipse Foundation)
- Sharon Corbett (Eclipse Foundation)
- Thabang Mashologu (Eclipse Foundation)
- **Ed Merks** (Eclipse Foundation, Sim Rel Engineer)
- **John Kellerman**
- Miro Sponemann (Guest)

Minutes for May 14, 2024

Approve Minutes of April 30, 2024 Meeting

Motion: Approve Minutes of April 30, 2024. Manoj moves and Martin seconds. No objection to unanimous approval.

RESOLVED, the Steering Committee unanimously approved the Minutes of April 30, 2024.

Regular Steering Committee Update

Thomas is in the JCON conference and on vacation. Hence, Mark updated on his behalf. Thomas is doing marketing work at JCON and it has generated quite an interest about ongoing works in Eclipse IDE in the conference.

Contributor Mentor Update

Again, Mark updated on behalf of Thomas - going well with Hannes as expected. Manoj mentioned that one David contacted and connected to Thomas - whether it's full time or part time is not known.

Initiation of an IDE WG Community Call

Mark mentioned that the community call is on June 4th and has volunteered to update on the program plan and also asked for suggestions. Max mentioned that this should have an introduction of Thomas followed by demos. Martin was curious as to who the expected audience in terms of would be - the users and or contributors leading to the discussion on a combined agenda of showcasing our features, initiatives as well asking for contributions from the audience. Ed suggested that we could demo the "cool new find dialog". Manoj thought that we could have this something similar to a community day albeit in a shorter form. Mark has collected the inputs and will update.

SAP community day

Sebastian and Yannic updated on the same to suggest the dates to be Wed 10th and Thur 11th of the June. They discussed the logistics and organization and mentioned that their office has the capacity to host 50 people overall with 3 rooms being made available where meetings can be done in parallel. Martin was checking whether the Steering Committee members are expected to join on both days and the answer was in the affirmative. Max was interested to ask people what they wanted so that it would be more interesting to the participants which would in-turn mean that the organization of the events would have to be flexible to some extent.

Martin wanted to know whether there are toolkits available and also whether the Steering Committee meeting is open to all. Mark suggested that we ask Sharon about the same.

IDE WG - OCX

Sebastian mentioned that Thomas Ritter has plans to put a talk on comparative analysis on new users' perspective on different IDEs. Martin suggested that we have a talk that gives information about real projects. Sebastian concurred with the same and put forth suggestions to talk by Heiko on Initiative 31 and others. Mark will also ask around for a community day which can be done during sane hours rather than BoF sessions that happen in the late evenings.

Initiative 31

Brief discussion as Mark mentioned that we will have more updates after the kickoff on 17th.

AOB

No other business discussed.